
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Bell 

        at 

Avoca Primary School 
1860-2019 

Come join us 

On Saturday November 30th 

from 2:00 to 5:00pm for a 

Reunion and Celebration! 

Finger food, cold and hot drinks provided 
Jumping Castle and face painting 

Guest speaker & ringing of bell at 3:00pm 
 

Memorabilia to pre order and purchase: a USB of  
photos, wine glass, bottle holder, tea towel and a pen 
………………………………………………………………… 

**Please RSVP to avoĐa.priŵary@eduĐatioŶ.tas.gov.au or 
ϲϯϴϰ Ϯϭϭϳ for ĐateriŶg aŶd ŵeŵoraďilia orderiŶg. 


